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Noise
We know the work we are doing is 
at times noisy and we apologise for 
that. Contractors will be installing the 
composite floor decking and this process 
can be noisy as the sheets are moved 
across the steelwork and fixed down. A 
lot of the noise impact will depend on 
which way the wind is blowing.

Parking
Over the next year there will be some phased changes to the 
car parking on site as staged works within the existing hospital 
grounds will result in parking closures on the campus. Please 
look out for signage indicating where patient and visitor car 
parking is located.

Steel
The project is tracking along as planned 
and the erection of the structural steel 
has been a significant project milestone. 
The North Wing structural steel, roof 
steel and purlins are complete and the 
facade steel has commenced – it shows 
off the shape of the building nicely.

Milestones
▪▪ Southern wing structural steel installation April

▪▪ Roofing first stage June

▪▪ Timber framing commencement July

▪▪ Aluminium strip windows commencement August

Composite floor decking

A view of the new hospital from Barclay Ward     Photo: Laura Mills, Grey Star

The new hospital structure lit up at night   Photo: Andre Bonny
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Tell us about the new Grey Base health facility
▪▪ Excellent secondary care

▪▪ Fit for purpose, modern design allows 
for integrated health care

▪▪ $77.8 million facility

▪▪ 8,500 square metre

▪▪ 56 in-patient beds

▪▪ Three operating theatres

As our priority for funding is to 
provide the best clinical environment 
for successful rural healthcare, there 
are items that local businesses and 
service groups can assist with funding.  
Please contact the Project Team if you 
are interested in hearing about those 
opportunities.

Keep track of us
Watch the progress of the new Grey 
Base health facilities via this time 
lapse footage. snowgrass.co.nz/cust/
fletchers/greyhos/

Should you have any queries 
about the new facilities, contact 
newfacilities@wcdhb.health.nz

An aspirational drawing of the courtyard area
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